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Our administrative team and the faculty members of Global Health programs at the 
Faculty of Public Health, Thammasat University, hosted the Kick-Off meeting of the Erasmus+ 
Project, THE-GLOW (Transdisciplinary Higher Education for Global Wellbeing), co-funded by the 
European Union, on Thursday, July 6, 2023. The meeting brought together the five partner 
institutions, Thammasat University (TU), Asian Institute of Technology (AIT), Kasetsart University 
(KU), Heidelberg University (HU), and Maastricht University (UM), as well as representatives from 
the public, private, and non-government sectors. During the meeting, findings of the 
preparatory situation analysis were shared and discussions were conducted to consolidate the 
project outline. Thank you very much to our partners and representatives for their valuable 
contributions and dedication! Our Kick-Off meeting was a success! 

 

 

 

 


